
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
BEFORE THE TRANSIT AND PARKING COMMISSION  

FOR GREEN CAB OF MADISON, INC.  
INITIAL APPLICATION TO ENGAGE IN THE BUSINESS OF 

TRANSPORTING PASSENGERS FOR HIRE 
 
 

The Common Council of the City of Madison, Wisconsin, has heretofore referred to the 
Transit and Parking Commission, the initial application of GREEN CAB OF MADISON, 
INC. to engage in the business of transporting passengers for hire (Legistar File #18631).   
 
NOW, THEREFORE, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: 
 
On June 8, 2010 the Transit and Parking Commission, as part of its regular meeting, will 
hold a public hearing at 6:00 PM in Room 260, Madison Municipal Building, 215 Martin 
Luther King, Jr. Boulevard, and will consider public comments on its consideration of 
Green Cab of Madison, Inc.’s initial application.  These comments may be submitted 
verbally or in writing. 
 
If an individual needs an interpreter, translator, or materials in an alternative format or 
other accommodations to gain access the public hearing, they may contact the 
Department Transportation at least three days prior to the hearing at (608) 267-8751 or 
TTY/Textnet 866-704-2315. 
 
Publish: Wisconsin State Journal, Wednesday, June 2, 2010. 
 
Please send a single copy of the publication affidavit to: Anne Benishek-Clark, Traffic 
Engineering, Suite 100, Madison Municipal Building, 215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd., 
Madison, WI 53710-2986, abenishek-clark@cityofmadison.com. 
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